

# CHESAPEAKE SCIENCE POINT PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL

7321 Parkway Drive South, Hanover, MD 21076 Phone: (443) 470-6890 Fax: (443) 440-6544 Web: http://www.mycsp.org

Principal
Dwight L. Jefferson

Assistant Principal Dr. Darryl Gonzalez

**Assistant Principal Shannon Motsco** 

September 23, 2022

Hello Parents and Guardians,

Thank you again for attending our BTSN! Can you believe that we are nearing the end of the first month of school! As we dive deeper into the curriculum, I would like to remind you that it is very important to monitor your child's progress on a weekly basis. If your child is in need of additional support, there are multiple opportunities available to them during the school day. I am attaching the ROAR Schedule for your review. Please go over this with your child. When you take time to review the schedule with your child, it reinforces our goal of providing them with the support they need in order to be successful.

#### **Academic Strategies**

- Review the ROAR Schedule with your student. Have them sign up for Content Support on the available days rather than going to their club.
- Check PowerSchool every Tuesday evening. Make it a family event.
- Email teachers whenever you have a question about an assignment
- Monitor your students' BrightSpace page
- Review your students' assignments prior to them submitting them to their teacher
- Contact the School Counselor if you would like to schedule an appointment with your student's teacher(s).
- Ms. Siwicki is the School Counselor for students whose last name starts with A-L.
- Ms. Shepherd is the School Counselor for students whose last name starts with M-Z.

# Afterschool Club Signup -

- Please click here
- There are currently no activity buses available due to the bus driver shortage. I am working with Lonergan's. I will update you once I have definitive information. For now, students will have to be picked up by a parent or guardian.

#### **Chromebook Update:**

- We anticipate the arrival of our additional chromebooks within the next two weeks.
- If your student was never issued a Chromebook, please have them report to the front desk so that we can explain to them the protocol for temporary use of a Chromebook.
- If your student lost their Chromebook, restitution is required.
- Please remind your students to bring their Chromebook charger with them to school daily.

## **Picture Day:**

- October 12
- Lifetouch fliers were sent home with students today
- All students are required to wear the white oxford shirt and tie for pictures.
- They may change into their polo uniform shirt after having their picture taken.

## **Field Trips:**

• Students attending field trips are required to wear the white oxford and tie. If you have not done, please make sure your child has this for pictures, field trips, and other special events.

Respectfully,

Dwight L. Jefferson

Principal